
Reading , Writing,  
Communication & Mathematics  

Nutty Numvember  

 

Groby Community College and John Cleveland College, Hinckley went nutty about numeracy in November during the 
month long competition called ‘Nutty Numvember’.  
 
Students from both colleges were given an                           
opportunity to participate in this collaborative                   
event by answering questions, changed weekly,             
covering a wide variety of topics such as snooker, 
computing and scrabble. The aim was to encourage 
students to think about numeracy in different                    
contexts and not just in their maths lessons.  
 
Groby students had the chance to win a £15 Amazon 
gift card and congratulations to Lewis Goodyear in 
Year 11 who was the winner and is pictured with                  
Mr Coles who presented him with his prize. Some of 
the questions from the competition have also been 
included.  
 
The Reading, Writing, Communication and                        
Mathematics team would like to thank all the                       
students that participated and the staff that helped 
contribute towards the questions. We would also                    
like to thank the numeracy team at John Cleveland College, Hinckley for their contribution in planning this event. 
 
Miss Taz Johal 
Numeracy Co-ordinator 


